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The Federal Trade Commission has been studying anticompetitive practices in the 
petroleum industry literally since our creation in 1914,1 and this Report offers valuable insights 
into factors and practices that affect the price of gasoline.  Commission staff should be 
commended for producing a thorough analysis that deepens our understanding of the oil 
industry. As the Report demonstrates, price gouging is a phenomenon that is hard to nail down. 
Indeed, price gouging is the obscenity of antitrust law: difficult to define in theory but easily 
recognized at the pump.  Nonetheless, it is worth noting that using the Congressionally mandated 
definition,2 the Commission found price gouging at multiple levels of the petroleum industry. 



http://money.cnn.com/2006/01/30/news/companies/exxon_earns/


 

In sum, petroleum industry pricing and gas price manipulation are enormously 
complicated matters – ones not subject to simple explanation, even absent the disruptive effects 
of a major natural disaster.  Still, the behavior of many market participants, on balance, leaves 
much to be desired.  Our Report sheds some light on market practices after the hurricanes and, 
hopefully, it will be put to good use. 


